
Site Allocation SA1/6 – West of Cockerham Road, Garstang 
 
School provision 
 
Key Development Consideration 8 
 
“The development should make land available for a new primary school which will form 
part of the financial contributions towards education.” 
 
 
Proposed amendment 
 
The development should make land available for a new primary school which will form part of 
the financial contributions towards education. 
 
If the Planning Authority is satisfied that land is not needed as a result of approved school 
expansions to provide sufficient additional places at local primary schools to address the impact 
of the developments in Garstang and surrounding area, a contribution should be made towards 
the expansion of existing schools.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


